
From: Stanton, Cheryl <CStanton@dew.sc.gov>
To: Packard, ClarkClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/11/2014 1:37:57 PM

Subject: Welcome

Clark,
 
Welcome to the team!  I look forward to meeting and getting to work with you. Please let me know if there is 
anything you need from us at the Department of Employment and Workforce, or if I can help you in any way.
 
Hopefully we will get a chance to meet in person soon,
 
Cheryl
803-237-4816
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